STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ® Olympia, Washington 98564-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PL-100013

April 7,2010

Jim Lamanna

President

BP Pipelines (North America), Inc.
Mail Code 6N-659K

28100 Torch Parkway
Warrenville, IL 60555

Dear Mr. Lamanna:

Subject: 2010 Hazardous Liquid Pipelines Standard Inspection — BP Cherry Point

We conducted a hazardous liquid inspection from March 15 - 17, 2010 of BP’s Cherry Point
pipeline facilities. The inspection included a review of records, Operations & Maintenance and
Emergency Response manuals. This inspection also included a field inspection of the pipeline

facilities.

I am pleased to report that our inspection noted no violations of state or federal pipelinc safety
codes. '

We would like to thank BP’s pipeline personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during
this inspection. Docket PL-100013 will be closed as of April 7, 2010.

If you have any questions or need any further assistance, please contact Kuang Chu at (360) 664-
1182.

Sincerely,

7

David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc. Steve Maulding, District Operations Manager, BP Pipelines (North America), Inc.




